

SIMPSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

430 South College Street • Telephone (270) 586-8877 • Fax (270) 586-2011 FRANKLIN, KENTUCKY 42134

DR. JAMES FLYNN SUPERINTENDENT



MEMO

To:

Board of Education

From:

Dr. Milli McIntosh, Director of Human Resources

Topic:

Board of Education Physician

Date:

April 24, 2019

My recommendation is that Simpson County Board of Education retain

Adams Medical Clinic as the school physician for school year 2019-20. The

agreement is that all fees and services will remain the same. Attached is a

letter from Adams Medical Clinic indicating such.

ADAMS MEDICAL CLINIC 119 MEMORIAL DRIVE FRANKLIN, KY 42134

April 24, 2019

Simpson County Board of Education 403 S College Street Franklin, KY 42134

Dear School Board:

Again it has been my pleasure to serve Simpson County Schools for 2018-2019 calendar year. We would greatly appreciate allowing us to continue to serve for 2019-2020 calendar year. Our fees will remain the same.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact myself or Susan Dinwiddie at 270-586-9533.

Sincerely,/

John V. Adams MD